
 

 

 
 

 
July 30, 2013           

City Council  

Council Report 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council 

 
FR:  Sharen McDowall, Human Resources Manager 

 
RE: CUPE Local 191 Collective Agreement 

 
Recommendation:  

That Council of the City of Kenora gives three readings to a by-law authorizing an 
agreement between the Corporation of the City of Kenora and the Canadian Union of 

Public Employees and its Local 191 for the term January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2015 

 
Background: 

Attached are five copies of the Collective Agreement between the Corporation of the City 
of Kenora and the Canadian Union of Public Employees Local 191, term of January 1, 2013 

to December 31, 2015.  The Memorandum of Agreement was approved by Council  on 
May 14, 2013. 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:   Copies of the Collective 
Agreement will be provided to Payroll, CUPE Local 191 and all Managers and Supervisors 
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